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Friday 27th September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
At the start of the school year, I would like to take this opportunity to offer a timely reminder to all 
Parent and Guardians regarding expectations for behaviour towards school staff. I have included 
below an outline of St Peter’s Code of Conduct for Parents and Guardians.  
 
We are very fortunate to have supportive and friendly parents. Our parents recognise that educating 
children involves a close partnership between home and school. It is important that we can maintain a 
good working relationship. For these reasons we welcome and encourage Parents/Carers to 
participate fully in the life of our school.  
The purpose of this letter is to provide a reminder to all parents and visitors to our school about 
expected conduct so that we can work together to ensure a safe and positive school environment for 
our children and staff.  
 
RESPECT AND CONCERN FOR OTHERS AND THEIR RIGHTS  
We expect parents and carers to show respect and concern for others by:-  

• Supporting the respectful ethos of our school by setting a good example in their own speech 
and behaviour towards all members of the school community;  

• Working together with teachers for the benefit of children. This includes approaching the 
school to resolve any issues of concern in a considerate manner and to discuss and clarify 
specific events in order to bring about a positive solution;  

• Parking with consideration and respect for others when delivering and collecting children from 
school. We very much appreciate your support with arrangements that have been put in place 
regarding parking on the school car park. 

 
In order to support a peaceful and safe school environment, the school does not tolerate:- 
 

• Disruptive behaviour which interferes with the operation of a classroom, an office area or any 
other part of the school grounds;  

• Using offensive language;  

• Threatening harm or the use of physical aggression towards another adult or child.  

• Abusive or threatening e-mails or text/voicemail/phone messages or other verbal or written 
communication with the school.  

• Smoking and consumption of alcohol or other drugs or accessing the school site whilst 
intoxicated;  

 
We trust that Parents, Carers and Visitors will fully support this Code of Conduct. 

Staff at St Peter’s work hard to educate children, whilst keeping them safe and providing them with a 

rich variety of learning experiences. Whilst we understand there will be times that you have concerns, 

please remember that staff are trying their best to support and we ask that you maintain a respectful 

approach while working towards a solution. 

Kind regards, 

Ria Crowley 

Chair of Governors.  
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